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29th November 2022  

Dear Parents and Guardians 

We are delighted to announce that students in Upper Five, as part of their fund-raising for their summer 

Prom are hosting a Key Stage 3 Christmas themed movie night on Thursday 8th December from 3:45pm 

–6:00pm. This event will give students a chance to relax with their friends in a comfortable and safe 

environment whilst also getting into the festive spirit. It is a Thursday, so this conveniently coincides with 

a possible late night Christmas shopping trip afterwards! 

As in previous years, some of the money raised will be donated to the PTA. 

The event will be suitably staffed in addition to the Prom Committee. 

The cost will be £3 (in advance) or £4 on the door, and there will be some refreshments available on the 

night for a small charge. Tickets will be on sale later this week, from The Ladies’ College. The Prom 

Committee will base themselves outside the Hall for ticket sales at breaktime. 

Students are encouraged to bring comfortable clothes (leggings/onesies/fleecy blankets etc) for this event. 

Event details: 

Thursday 8th December 

• 3:45pm Remove and Lower Four can enter the hall to watch a short ½ hour taster movie. 

• 4:15pm Upper Four will join, and the main movie will start. 

• There will be a short comfort break mid showing. 

• Parents will need to collect their daughters from school at 6:00pm 

I do hope that your daughter will be excited to attend this festive Christmas event. 

Yours sincerely, 

Belinda Smith  

Belinda Smith 

Upper Five-Year Co-ordinator 

 

 

 


